CAPC Minutes for April 2, 2007
Members: Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Amelia Broussard, Maria Bullen, John Burningham, Wendy Burns-Ardolino, Nikki Finlay, Rebecca Gmeiner, Joe Johnson, Adam Kubik, Cherie Long, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, Chris Ward, Karen Weaver, Kurt-Alexander Zeller.
Non-Members present: Larry Booth, Joe Bowler, Tom Eaves, Larnell Flannagan, Charles Ford, Cheryl Hester, Melanie Poudevigne, Liz Wellington, Tammy Wilson, Candi Yeager.

Ogden called meeting to order at 12:30 p.m.
1. A motion was made by Borchelt, seconded by Broussard to approve the Minutes for February 19, 2007 with correction from Zeller.  Council approved.  
2.
Ogden notified council of the course code change for AAS 2010 to AFAM 2010
2. Flannagan explained the course proposals for EDUC 3001 and EDUC 3030.  Council discussed and a motion was made by Broussard, seconded by Burns-Ardolino, and approved unanimously.  
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/MemoEduc.doc 

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/EDUC3001.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/EDUC3030.doc 
4.
Booth gave an overview of proposed changes.  Council discussed and Eaves requested clarification of changes.  Booth will create two separate documents that explain the changes for BASIT and AASIT and a report will be given at the next CAPC meeting.  

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/ITChanges.doc 
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/PrereqTree.pdf 
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/ITupperdivision.xls 

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/ScheduleFall-Spr.xls 
A motion was made to approve the changes to the Web BSIT courses by Burningham, seconded by Broussard, approved by council.
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/WebBSITCourse.doc 
A motion was made to approve ITFN 3112 and ITFN 3601 in order to offer Fall by Burningham, seconded by Broussard.  Council approved unanimously.

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/ITFN3112.doc 

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/ITFN3601.doc 
5.
Poudevigne gave an overview of the change in course prefixes from PHED to HFMG.  After some discussion a motion was made by Borchelt, seconded by Johnson to approve change the prefix of PHED courses to HFMG and to approve the HFMG 1060 course proposal.  Council approved unanimously.
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-2-07/PHED-to-HFMG.doc 

6.
The next regularly scheduled meeting is:  Monday, April 16, 2007, in Room U265. 
Meeting adjourned.
Submitted by Tammy Wilson

